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Hello-

I'm a resident of Brooksville. I'm a mother, a daughter of a lobster fisherman, and a small
community business owner. We are situated right at the mouth of the Penobscot River, and |
have watched throughout my lifetime the ways that the health of the river impacts our small
fishing community here in Penobscot Bay. For this reason, and many others--including the
health of all humans and wildlife that live on the River--1 urge the Bureau to decide to change
the rules on dumping in Maine, and start preventing out-of-state waste from ending up in our
River and Bay.

Thank you.
Lydia Moffet

Tinder Hearth LLC
1452 Coastal Rd
Brooksville ME 04617
207-326-9266
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